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21st November 2023 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

If your child’s class is closed during the partial school closure due to National Education Union 
(NEU) planned industrial strike action, please follow the link below to find remote learning for your 
child’s year group.  

 

Remote Learning » Lyon Park Primary School 

 

We suggest children have a break between completing each activity and we welcome children 
sharing their learning with their class teacher when they return to school.  

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

The Senior Leadership Team 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

http://www.lyonparkprimaryschool.co.uk/
https://www.lyonparkprimaryschool.co.uk/pupils/remote-learning/
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